
Parents information regarding home reading and spelling. 

Reading 

At the Winterton Federation, we foster a love of reading. Reading is the key to learning across the 
curriculum and is an essential tool for everyday life. With this in mind, we ask that children take a 
reading book home and complete reading tasks as homework.  

It can sometimes be difficult to know the best way to support your child so we have some useful links 
you may want to explore in order to get the most out of home reading.  

The Book Trust gives some practical advice and tips for reading with your child. Please follow the link 
below to find more information. 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/tips-and-advice/reading-tips/# 

Bloom’s Taxonomy is a useful way of helping children to learn. It uses a range of questioning to help 
children to develop their understanding and reasoning of a book. Below, are some sample questions that 
you may find useful when listening to your child or reviewing a book with them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Spelling 

Your child will bring spelling home on a weekly basis from Year 2 – 6. Below, are 
some fun ideas on how to support your child with learning them. 

 


